Memorandum

Date: May 16, 2016

To: Clerk of the Board of Supervisors, County of
Santa Barbara

From: Terri Nisich, Assistant County Executive ‘
Officer

Subject: Continue Administrative Item # 20: Consider recommendations regarding a
First Amendment to the 2010 Cooperative Agreement for Isla Vista
Community Improvements between the University of California, Santa
Barbara and the County of Santa Barbara

Cc: Mona Miyasato, County Executive Officer
Scott D. McGolpin, Public Works Director

The County Executive Office requests that the Board of Supervisors continue the above
referenced item from the May 17, 2016 Board Hearing date to the May 23, 2016 Board
Hearing date.

UCSB continues to coordinate the signature of the University President to allow the
projects contained in this agreement to be constructed this summer.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 805-568-3400.

Thank you.



